Sandringhar
Gardens

6 May 2020

Attention: Soul Workout

By email soulworkout@gmail.com

On behalf of the Chevrah Kadisha we wish to thank you for your donation of 200 calendars
that makes a Residents of Sandringham Gardens feel special.

It is thoughtfulness on the part of people such as yourselves that makes it possible for us to
continue in our task of caring for our Residents and clients in our community.

We can not thank you enough for everything you have done for us.
“Todah rabah veyisha koach”

Yours sincerely,

LIJAHNE BEETGE
Group Care Manager
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